
March 16, 2019

Members of Environment and Natural Resources Committee:

My name is Deb Mayer. I represent Parents Across America for Safe Technology.  

Please pass SB 281 relating to labeling wireless digital screen devices. Manufacturers 
already provide safety information about their products. The problem is that it is buried so 
deeply inside the device itself that most people don’t know it exists. We are asking that 
manufacturers make that safety information visible to the consumer as a pamphlet or manual 
in the packaging of the product. In addition to safety instructions, product information should 
contain relevant warnings about possible harmful health affects including age 
recommendations and addiction labels. 

The first step is to recognize the problem. Now that we know better, we must label wireless 
digital devices that can harm us. It’s time.

Respectfully,
Deb Mayer


